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The summer breakfast program got off to a slow start and there was really no participation except for 
the summer school students that ate at that time of the day. Breakfast did gradually pick up on the end 
of July and into August.  

We had the Visions people here to also during the summer as we spoke of in the last report, they left 
last week and they were sad to go, they had so much fun with our children. They used the Child 
Nutrition Program’s equipment to set up games and things for them to do daily.  On Wednesdays and 
Fridays we even had the jumpy house, which was also a big hit with the youngsters. Our summer meals 
ended on the 20th of August.  Breakfast had a count of 325 and lunch was at 3500 for August.  

 

The supper program will continue on into the school year, however, we will be on hold until we can get 
staff hired to run it.  We are currently in the process of doing this. 

 

Our kitchens are all just about ready for Monday!! All of the staff are working hard getting them touched 
up, inventoried and put back up for Monday. On Tuesday and Wednesday they have trainings at The 
Warehouse to get them either brushed up or informed on the procedures of everyday operations and 
also a few of the required trainings that they have every year. It’s been great seeing all of our kitchen 
staff back. We are so looking forward to another great school year!! 

 

 


